
 

 
Our Ref:  DH 
 
Friday 12th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Oldbury Academy Leaver’s Prom 2024 
 
As the end of the academic year approaches, I am excited to announce the details for our Year 11 
Leaver's Prom, which will take place on Thursday 11th July 2024, from 7pm to 11pm. The event will take 
place at The Village Hotel, Dudley, and I would like to invite your child to attend. 
 
The Year 11 Leaver's Prom is a special occasion that marks the end of pupils’ secondary school journies. 
It is an opportunity for them to celebrate their achievements, reminisce about their time at school with 
friends and create unforgettable memories. 
 
Tickets will be available for purchase via Parent Pay from Monday 15th April 2024. The cost of tickets 
this year at £20. The ticket includes entry to the event, a welcome mocktail, a buffet dinner, and 
entertainment throughout the evening. There are a limited number of spaces, so tickets are available 
on a first come, first served basis. Ticket sales will close on Friday 24th May, so must be purchased by 
this date. 
 
We would like to remind you that attendance and behaviour are important factors in the decision to 
invite pupils to the Leaver's Prom. Therefore, we kindly ask that you ensure your child continues to 
attend school regularly, and that their behaviour remains positive in the lead up to the event. We 
reserve the right to withdraw the invitation to attend the event without refund if attendance or 
behaviour worsens. 
 
We hope your child will choose to attend this special event, and we look forward to celebrating their 
achievements and bidding them a fond farewell as they move on to the next chapter of their lives. If 
you have any questions regarding the event, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
dhoofe@oldburyacademy.org.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr D Hoofe 
Assistant Head of Year 11 


